
Date: Fri, 20 Mar 2009 16:43:32 -0400
From: John Collins <collins@phys.psu.edu>
To: Maxim Polyakov <Maxim.Polyakov@tp2.ruhr-uni-bochum.de>
Subject: Letter for Klaus

Dear Klaus,

Best wishes for a good recovery and for a happy retirement.

I have always enjoyed my visits to Bochum, with the excellent
atmosphere you were responsible for in the institute.

Viele Gruesse,
John Collins


